
 

  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                               No. 14-12 

March 13, 2014 

Brehan Kohl, FSS Section Manager, (907) 269-7636 

Popsicles Recalled for Potential Milk Allergen 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Unilever United States has issued a recall for 20-count boxes 
of orange, cherry and grape flavored Popsicles that may have been exposed to 

milk not declared on the label. People who have an allergy or have a severe 
sensitivity to milk run the risk of serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if 
they consume this product. 

 
The recalled product is packaged in paper boxes that have the UPC codes 

printed on the side of each box. 
 

Product Size UPC 

Best Before 

Dates 

20-count boxes of orange, 
cherry and grape Popsicles 

20 popsicles, 
1.65 FL OZ each 

7756712130 

JUN0315GBV 

JUN0415GBV 
JUN0515GBV 

JUN0615GBV 

 
Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were available in Alaska. Allergic 

reactions have been associated with this product, but none reported in Alaska. 
 

Consumers with questions about the recall can call 877-270-7402. 
 
For more information on this recall, visit: 

http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm387760.htm. 
 

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 

http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm387760.htm
http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html
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